TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTIFICATION

AGARTALA
No.F.10 (20-3)-Rectt./TPSC/2018 Dated 13" July, 2020

Ref.:-Commission’s Advt. No.03/2019 dated 09.03.2019, Notification dated
30.07.2019, 24.09.2019, Corrigendum dated 10.03.2020 and Notification dated
28.04.2020 & 29.06.2020.

It is for information of all concerned that due to Covid-19 situation personality test
for recruitment to the post of Sub-Inspector of Police (Men & Women) (Un-armed &
Armed Branch) under Home Department, Govt. of Tripura has been postponed until
further Notice. The Commission will review the situation in the month of August, 2020 and

will take decision on next date of personality test.

For further information please visit -www.tpsc.gov.in time to time.

Sd/-
13.07.20
(S.Mog)
Secretary,
Tripura Public Service Commission



